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RECOMMENDATION 

Milwaukee Area Technical College 

The Joint Legislative Council Study Committee on Reducing Recidivism and Removing 

Impediments to Ex-Offender Employment recommends that the Legislature provide support to 

the Milwaukee Area Technical College for the following educational programs:  (1) Blueprint for 

Prosperity; (2) Right Path Program; (3) Second Chance Pell Pilot Program; and (4) AEFL 

Institutionalized Individual Grant.  The Study Committee also recommends that the Legislature 

support MATC, in collaboration with Employ Milwaukee and the Department of Corrections, to 

provide education and training for high demand and high growth occupations, using 

recommendations from the Integrated Reentry Employment Strategies model and other evidence-

based approaches. 
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